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14th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce our upcoming Maltby Redwood Summer Ball, which will 
be held on Wednesday 19th July 2023. This will be a fun-filled evening for our pupils, with a 
range of activities and entertainment to enjoy. 
 
The schedule for the Summer Ball is as follows: 
 

• Reception Saplings and Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) will be held from 3:30pm to 4:30pm – 
(children will change in the classrooms straight after school finishes) 

 
• Our VIP Year 6 children will arrive at 5:00pm for a red-carpet entrance, welcome drink and 

photo opportunity. 

 
• Years 3, 4, and 5 are then invited to join the party at 5:30pm and the event will end at 

6:30pm. 

 
The evening will include a disco and party games, with sweets and food available for all 
to purchase and enjoy. Pizza / hotdog and a drink will be available to pre-order on 
ParentPay for £2.50. All orders must be placed by 1st July please for catering purposes. 
Sweets, drinks and party memorabilia can be purchased by cash on the night. We 
encourage all students to come dressed in their smartest party clothes for this special end 
of year occasion. 
 
We kindly request that all parents ensure that their child is collected promptly at the end 
of each of the events. Please inform the school if someone else will be collecting your 
child on the night or if your child is walking home. 
 
Tickets for entry to this event are £3 per child and can also be purchased on Parentpay. 
 
We look forward to a memorable evening, and we thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Berry 
Principal 


